To our Oregon lawmakers:
| am a lifelong Oregonian.

| vehemently oppose SB 554 because it is a direct violation of my second amendment rights. | need to be able to protect myself and
my family from violence against us wherever it may occur, which includes my home and definitely public and private buildings.

Our government should NOT be passing new laws while we are not allowed to be present with our words and our faces, otherwise
we are being stripped of our rights to have a say in how we are governed. | hope this brief message is enough for my voice to be
heard on the above issue.

Please think about who can be harmed the most with this legislation. Investigate the statistics regarding gun violence and strict gun
laws in other countries. Be brave and listen to the little people. Much respect, and thank you for your time.



